
EPS families: 
  
Due to the timing of the last day of the third quarter and the start of Spring Break, the 
distribution/mailing of report cards, originally scheduled for April 14, will be delayed by one week. 
  
As a reminder, Spring Break runs from Monday, April 3 through Monday, April 10. This Friday, 
March 31, is also a non-attendance day for students. 
  
Sincerely, 
Erie’s Public Schools 
 


